OOCL Operational Updates (03 May) – India
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Dear Valued Customer,

 

In consideration of the effects from the COVID-19 outbreak in India, Local Government has further extended the lockdown till May 3, 2020 to contain the spread of the virus as well as measures to ease the impact on the commercial sector.

 

In response to the Director General of Shipping’s order number 11/2020  dated April 22, 2020, and to show our commitment to our customers during these extraordinary times, OOCL will not charge container detention fees in India for both import and export shipments applicable during the period from March 22 to May 3 (both days inclusive) over and above the B/L contract free time.  Please be advised that this arrangement does not apply to Storage & Reefer Power/Monitoring fees.

 

At this time, we greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation to process and clear your import or export shipments as soon as possible. 

 

For further information, please kindly contact our local customer service representatives.

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support to OOCL

